
55328 Panificio West Maitland Street 

Request for a health and safety inspection conducted at Panificio West Maitland Street 
between 08/05/25 - 23/05/25. 

Also any health and safety reports and inspections for the same premise beginning 01/02/25 
– present 

Please note that food hygiene reports are attached. There has been a food hygiene 
inspection and subsequent revisit and there has also been a visit made because of a 
complaint. No Health and Safety inspections or visits had been carried out at this premises 
and therefore we do not hold any Health and Safety reports.  

Your personal information and third-party personal information have been redacted from the 
documents provided.  

 


